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Save the Dates

Women in the News:
California Governor Gavin Newsom appointed Laphonza Butler to fill the
United States Senate seat vacated by the death of Dianne Feinstein. She
will be the first openly LGBTQ person to represent California in the Senate.
On October 24, 2023, women across Iceland went on strike to push for an
end to unequal pay and gender-based violence.

Next Meeting:
November 5, 2023 at 1:00pm
Finger Lakes Boating Museum

   Sunday Luncheon

8231 Pleasant Valley Rd  
Hammondsport, NY 14840  

“Girls on the Run” 
by Laurie Mault

Steuben Rural Health 
Network Coordinator,

Girls on the Run Southern Tier

Girls on the Run reaches girls at a critical
stage, strengthening their confidence at a
time when society begins to tell them they

can’t. Underscoring the important
connection between physical and emotional

health, our program addresses the whole
girl when she needs it the most.
https://www.girlsontherun.org/

Board Members will provide
food and beverages for our
Sunday luncheon, including
several delicious soups and

salads!
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Greetings Bath Branch Members!

AAUW is a group of primarily women who work together to achieve
goals. Collaborative and creative are two words I would use to describe
our Bath Branch. If you have just joined us, please consider using your
skills and talents to further our mission of “advancing equity for women
and girls through research, education and advocacy.” Feel free to 
reach out to myself or any of our board members. We work well 
together and welcome your input.

The 23-24 directory of members and programs is now available. You
can pick yours up at the November annual Sunday luncheon meeting.
Our November meeting is always a special one, for me. It’s a perfect
example of how our Bath Branch strives to offer a nice blend of social
and inspiring events.

Advocacy may mean reading the emails received from AAUW National
and AAUW-NYS. You will find many opportunities to attend a webinar 
or reach out to Congressional leaders or Senators or NYS
representatives to express an opinion. Michele will demonstrate how
easy it is to become a “Two Minute Activist” at the November meeting. 

DID YOU KNOW there are many benefits to take advantage of now 
that you are a member of AAUW? Find information here about various
perks: https://www.aauw.org/resources/member/why-join/discounts-
and-perks/. I realized this year, when I renewed, that I can receive free
subscription to Ms Magazine—-now celebrating 50 years of publication.
Take time to explore the AAUW website. Lots to read, explore and
ponder.

From the desk of Suzanne Curran.

President's Message
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For more information on the International Day for Tolerance visit:
https://www.unesco.org/en/days/tolerance.

Resolution 51/95 is available at: https://undocs.org/A/RES/51/95.

November 16, 2023 is International Day for
Tolerance. The International Day for Tolerance is an

annual observance day declared by UNESCO in 1995
to generate public awareness of the dangers

of intolerance.

In 1996, the UN General Assembly adopted Resolution
51/95 proclaiming 16 November as International Day

for Tolerance.
The Declaration affirms that tolerance is neither

indulgence nor indifference. It is respect and
appreciation of the rich variety of our world’s

cultures, our forms of expression and ways of being
human. Tolerance recognizes the universal human

rights and fundamental freedoms of others. People
are naturally diverse; only tolerance can

ensure the survival of mixed communities in every
region of the globe.

From https://www.unesco.org/en/days/tolerance

Diversity, Equity, & Inclusion
Brought to you by: DEI Co-Chairs Linda Haley and Sally Jacoby Murphy
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November is Military Family Month and November 11th is Veterans’
Day

Developing a diverse scientific workforce through
training and funding opportunities.
Stimulating research focused on minority health
and reducing health disparities.
Promoting a culture of inclusion in ORD workplace
that will enhance the quality of our work and
increase its relevance to the Veterans, the VA
scientific research and the clinical communities we
serve.
Promoting equity in scientific activities including the
management of scientific review stakeholders so
that they are an accurate reflection of the VA
communities that we serve.

The U.S. Department of Veterans Affairs, Office of
Research and Development is committed to
leveraging and fostering diversity, equity, and inclusion
to deliver outstanding public services to our
nation’s Veterans, and to their families and
beneficiaries. Their DEI Work Group serves as a forum
for identifying, addressing, implementing, and
evaluating policies and practices that support a
diverse, inclusive, and equitable: workforce, workplace,
and research framework. The DEI Work Group
provides independent recommendations to the Office
of Research and Development leadership on
initiatives related to:

For more information visit:

https://www.research.va.gov/programs/dei/default.cfm
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When: Tuesday December 5 at 5:30pm
What: Our Annual Holiday Party!
Where: St. James Episcopal Church, Corner of Lake & Main
Streets, Hammondsport, 14840

Details to follow, but our Holiday Party will be catered!

SAVE THE DATES

When: Saturday, December 9, 2023 from 10am to 4pm
What: NYS-AAUW Late Fall Regional Meeting: Open Books Open
Minds, a public panel on book banning
Where: Tompkins County Public Library (TCPL), The Hotel Ithaca,
and Cornell Herbert F. Johnson Museum of Art, Ithaca.

*Program Schedule on next page*
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SCHOLARSHIP WINNER
THANK YOU

Mary White received the following thank you note from our
scholarship recipient, Chelsea Stewart:

AAUW,

Thank you so much for choosing me to receive the scholarship. The
women in this group are such amazing, fun-loving people. I am so proud
to have been chosen to receive this scholarship. Thank you so, so much!

<3 Chelsea
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